
Bryan Klingele

Bryan Klingele currently serves as a Lieutenant for the Federal Way Police Department in 
the State of Washington.

Lt. Klingele started his law enforcement career with the Hoquiam Police Department 
and lateralled to the Federal Way Police Department in 1996 when they created a new 
police department. He has spent a majority of his law enforcement assigned to Patrol, 
but has been a Narcotics Detective for nearly seven (7) years.

While assigned to patrol, Lt. Klingele has been Shift Supervisor, a Patrol Corporal, an Acting
Supervisor, and has trained numerous student officers as a Field Training Officer.
He is also a State of Washington Criminal Justice Training Commission Certified Field
Training Officer (FTO) Academy instructor and has mentored new instructors. Finally,
Lt. Klingele is also the current Director for the State of Washington chapter of the
National Association of Field Training Officers (WA-NAFTO).

Lt. Klingele proudly served in the United States Army where he served as a Combat
Medic (91B) in the 10th Mountain Division. Finally, he also obtained his Bachelor of Arts
degree in Criminal Justice from Washington State University.

Lt. Klingele can be reached at (253) 261-6407 or bryanklingele@yahoo.com


